HARBOUR PARK CRES LEASED LANDS

LETTER OF INTENT

Contact information

Andrew and Nancy Verzin

22 Harbour Park Cres, Beaverton Ont.

To
Fernando Lamanna
Deputy Clerk/CAO

To Parties it May Concern:

We are a land lease holders for 22 Harbour Park Cres Beaverton and wish to enter negotiations
to purchase the leased land as identified in the attached letter.

Sincerely,

Andrew and Nancy Verzin
July 25*" 2023







HARBOUR PARK CRESCENT LEASED LANDS

6. Governing Law. This Letter and all matters thereto shall be governed by and construed in accordance
with the laws of the Province of Ontario, without giving effect to its conflict of laws principles.

7. Non-binding. This Letter is intended only as a reflection of the intention of the parties, and neither this
Letter nor its acceptance shall constitute or create any legally binding or enforceable obligation on any
party, except with regards to Exclusivity, Confidentiality, Termination and Govering Law.

8. Miscellaneous. This Letter contains the entire understanding between the parties and supersedes all
previous agreements, if any, between the parties concerning the same or substantially similar subject
matter. This Letter may be amended, supplemented or otherwise madified only in a writing signed by duly
authorized representatives of each party. This Letter may be executed in counterparts, each of which
shall be deemed an original and all of which together, shall constitute one and the same document. The
section headings are for reference purposes only and shall not otherwise affect the meaning, construction
or interpretation of any provision in this Letter.

If the foregoing terms and conditions are acceptable, please sign and return this Letter to the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

qu,e(s Andrew Verzin & Nan-c;/—\—/erzih

Agreed to and accepted by:

Date Seller THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP
OF BROCK
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